' ‘ 64 Princes Street
Williamstown

Victoria

Australia, 3016

OCEANIA Telephone: +61 (0)414 781137
FENCING Email: hlsmith@outlook.com.au

CONFEDERATION

Athlete Representative on the Board of Oceania Fencing Confederation Incorporated

An Athlete Representative will be appointed by the Board as a Director to hold office from the date of
appointment until the next Elective Congress/AGM of the OFC (in 2020).

Nominations must be received by 30 November 2019 and the appointment will be made by the OFC Board
by mid-December 2019.

Job Description

The Athlete Representative will be a fencer who is a member of a National Federation Member of the OFC
and who currently participates in competition at the Oceania Championships or who has participated within
the past two years.

The Athlete Representative must be at least 18 years old.

The Athlete Representative will be a Director of the OFC Board and will be expected to:

e attend Board meetings (usually on Skype or by other electronic means)

attend the Annual General Meeting (AGM) of the OFC (either in person or by electronic means).

represent the interests of athletes across different age groups and weapons as a member of the Board

provide feedback to the Board regarding issues affecting athletes, based on regular communications
with athletes in Oceania

accurately represent the views of the Board to athletes on relevant matters.

The Athlete Representative will normally be appointed immediately after an Elective Congress/AGM to hold
office until the following Elective Congress/AGM (up to four years).

The Board will call for nominations for the position from its National Federation Members.
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